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A New Theory of the Earth, from Its Original, to the
Consummation of All Things

1755

the theory of the firm has been fertile ground for economists bylund proposes a new
theory rooted in austrian economics which examines the firm as a part of the market
and not as a free standing entity in this integrated view a theory is offered which
incorporates entrepreneurship production market process and economic development

The Problem of Production

2015-12-22

the most important debate among twentieth century philosophers of time has been
whether events that have happened are happening or will happen are equally real the
tenseless theory of time or whether there is a fundamental distinction between past
present and future with only present events possessing full existence the tensed
theory in the 1980s a new version of the tenseless theory of time emerged while
advocates still posit that all events are equally real they depart from the old
tenseless theory by conceding that tensed expressions cannot be translated into
tenseless ones and support their view of time using other arguments this anthology
offers the latest turns in the debate over the new theory of time with essays written
by many of the most prominent contemporary thinkers in the philosophy of time there
are discussions on the role or nonrole of language in determining which theory is
true mctaggart s paradox and the logical difficulties that defenders of the tenseless
theory say are inherent in tensed theory and the nature of our experience of time
which proponents of both theories claim can now be explained the preface and the
general introduction to the book set the debate within the wider philosophical
context and show why the subject of temporal becoming is a perennial concern of
science religion language logic and the philosophy of mind book jacket title summary
field provided by blackwell north america inc all rights reserved

The New Theory of Time

1994-01-01

theory of the earth is an interdisciplinary advanced textbook on the origin
composition and evolution of the earth s interior geophysics geochemistry dynamics
convection mineralogy volcanism energetics and thermal history this is the only book
on the whole landscape of deep earth processes which ties together all the strands of
the subdisciplines it is a complete update of anderson s theory of the earth 1989 it
includes many new sections and dozens of new figures and tables as with the original
book this new edition will prove to be a stimulating textbook on advanced courses in
geophysics geochemistry and planetary science and supplementary textbook on a wide
range of other advanced earth science courses it will also be an essential reference
and resource for all researchers in the solid earth sciences

New Theory of the Earth

2007-04-12

essays advancing the group theory mention of aborigines intermittantly throughout
volume physical traits territories marriage customs etc

A New Theory of Human Evolution

1948

a gripping read on the nature of human machine and extraterrestrial intelligence
financial times for all of neuroscience s advances the field has made little progress
on its biggest question how do simple cells in the brain create intelligence
neuroscientist jeff hawkins and his team discovered that the brain uses maplike



structures to build a model of the world not just one model but hundreds of thousands
of models of everything we know this discovery allows hawkins to answer important
questions about how we perceive the world why we have a sense of self and the origin
of high level thought a thousand brains heralds a revolution in the understanding of
intelligence whether ours our computers or of any life in the universe it is a big
think book in every sense of the word

A New Theory of the Earth

1708

the venerable cities of the past such as venice or amsterdam convey a feeling of
wholeness an organic unity that surfaces in every detail large and small in
restaurants shops public gardens even in balconies and ornaments but this sense of
wholeness is lacking in modern urban design with architects absorbed in problems of
individual structures and city planners preoccupied with local ordinances it is
almost impossible to achieve in this groundbreaking volume architect and planner
christopher alexander presents a new theory of urban design which attempts to
recapture the process by which cities develop organically to discover the kinds of
laws needed to create a growing whole in a city alexander proposes here a preliminary
set of seven rules which embody the process at a practical level and which are
consistent with the day to day demands of urban development he then puts these rules
to the test setting out with a number of his graduate students to simulate the urban
redesign of a high density part of san francisco initiating a project that
encompassed some ninety different design problems including warehouses hotels fishing
piers a music hall and a public square this extensive experiment is documented
project by project with detailed discussion of how each project satisfied the seven
rules accompanied by floorplans elevations street grids axonometric diagrams and
photographs of the scaled down model which clearly illustrate the discussion a new
theory of urban design provides an entirely new theoretical framework for the
discussion of urban problems one that goes far to remedy the defects which cities
have today

A Thousand Brains

2022-06-21

hartmut rosa advances an account of the temporal structure of society from the
perspective of critical theory he identifies in particular three categories of change
in the tempo of modern social life technological acceleration evident in
transportation communication and production the acceleration of social change
reflected in cultural knowledge social institutions and personal relationships and
acceleration in the pace of life which happens despite the expectation that
technological change should increase an individual s free time according to rosa both
the structural and cultural aspects of our institutions and practices are marked by
the shrinking of the present a decreasing time period during which expectations based
on past experience reliably match future results and events when this phenomenon
combines with technological acceleration and the increasing pace of life time seems
to flow ever faster making our relationships to each other and the world fluid and
problematic it is as if we are standing on slipping slopes a steep social terrain
that is itself in motion and in turn demands faster lives and technology as rosa
deftly shows this self reinforcing feedback loop fundamentally determines the
character of modern life

A New Theory of Urban Design

1987

nothing short of brilliant lewis coser

Social Acceleration

2013-05-14



celebrates human cognitive diversity and is rich with empathy and psychological
insight steven pinker bold intriguing profound jay elwes spectator why can humans
alone invent in this book psychologist and world renowned autism expert simon baron
cohen puts forward a bold new theory because we can identify patterns specifically if
and then patterns baron cohen argues that the genes for this unique ability overlap
with the genes for autism and have driven human progress for 70 000 years from the
first musical instruments to the agricultural industrial and digital revolutions
pattern seekers links one of our greatest human strengths with a condition that is so
often misunderstood and challenges us to think differently about those who think
differently

The Tourist

1999

in this book neville symington approaches the well trodden subject of narcissism
offers us fresh insights from his long clinical experience with patients suffering
from this disorder and sketches some highlights in the history of the concept of
narcissism

The Pattern Seekers

2020-11-10

what is reality really are humans more special or important than the non human
objects we perceive how does this change the way we understand the world we humans
tend to believe that things are only real in as much as we perceive them an idea
reinforced by modern philosophy which privileges us as special radically different in
kind from all other objects but as graham harman one of the theory s leading
exponents shows object oriented ontology rejects the idea of human specialness the
world he states is clearly not the world as manifest to humans at the heart of this
philosophy is the idea that objects whether real fictional natural artificial human
or non human are mutually autonomous in this brilliant new introduction graham harman
lays out the history ideas and impact of object oriented ontology taking in
everything from art and literature politics and natural science along the way graham
harman is distinguished professor of philosophy at sci arc los angeles a key figure
in the contemporary speculative realism movement in philosophy and for his
development of the field of object oriented ontology he was named by art review
magazine as one of the 100 most influential figures in international art

Narcissism

2018-03-26

to perform my late promise to you i shall without further ceremony acquaint you that
in the beginning of the year 1666 at which time i applyed my self to the grinding of
optick glasses of other figures than spherical i procured me a triangular glass
prisme to try therewith the celebrated phænomena of colours and in order thereto
having darkened my chamber and made a small hole in my window shuts to let in a
convenient quantity of the suns light i placed my prisme at his entrance that it
might be thereby refracted to the opposite wall it was at first a very pleasing
divertisement to view the vivid and intense colours produced thereby but after a
while applying my self to consider them more circumspectly i became surprised to see
them in an oblong form which according to the received laws of refraction i expected
should have been circular they were terminated at the sides with streight lines but
at the ends the decay of light was so gradual that it was difficult to determine
justly what was their figure yet they seemed semicircular comparing the length of
this coloured spectrum with its breadth i found it about five times greater a
disproportion so extravagant that it excited me to a more then ordinary curiosity of
examining from whence it might proceed i could scarce think that the various
thickness of the glass or the termination with shadow or darkness could have any
influence on light to produce such an effect yet i thought it not amiss first to
examine those circumstances and so tryed what would happen by transmitting light
through parts of the glass of divers thicknesses or through holes in the window of



divers bignesses or by setting the prisme without so that the light might pass
through it and be refracted before it was terminated by the hole but i found none of
those circumstances material the fashion of the colours was in all these cases the
same

Object-Oriented Ontology

2018-03-01

ever since the eighteenth century when kant opened the floodgates of subjectivism in
aesthetics common men and philosophers alike have despaired of finding a basis for
judgments about beauty this book provides a comprehensive theory that encompasses
beauty in art and nature as well as intellectual utilitarian and moral beauty the
author argues that the beauty of objects can be reduced to the beauty of properties
of those objects which in turn can be understood in terms of properties of
qualitative degree the theory developed first with respect to color is then extended
to include all sensory and non sensory qualities the author shows how the theory
explicates and resolves disagreements about what is beautiful and discusses its
relevance to the traditional notions of harmony and sublimity his is an objectivist
theory of beauty and it enables him in conclusion to demonstrate why we enjoy
perceiving beauty originally published in 1975 the princeton legacy library uses the
latest print on demand technology to again make available previously out of print
books from the distinguished backlist of princeton university press these editions
preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions the goal of the princeton legacy library is to
vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books
published by princeton university press since its founding in 1905

New Theory about Light and Colour

2020-09-28

in this groundbreaking work robert sternberg opens the book of love and shows you how
to discover your own story and how to read your relationships in a whole new light
what draws us so strongly to some people and repels us from others what makes some
relationships work so smoothly and others burst into flames sternberg gives us new
answers to these questions by showing that the kind of relationship we create depends
on the kind of love stories we carry inside us drawing on extensive research and
fascinating examples of real couples sternberg identifies 26 types of love story
including the fantasy story the business story the collector story the horror story
and many others each with its distinctive advantages and pitfalls and many of which
are clashingly incompatible these are the largely unconscious preconceptions that
guide our romantic choices and it is only by becoming aware of the kind of story we
have about love that we gain the freedom to create more fulfilling and lasting
relationships as long as we remain oblivious to the role our stories play we are
likely to repeat the same mistakes again and again but the enlivening good news this
book brings us is that though our stories drive us we can revise them and learn to
choose partners whose stories are more compatible with our own quizzes in each
chapter help you to see which stories you identify with most strongly and which apply
to your partner are you a traveler a gardener a teacher or something else entirely
love is a story shows you how to find out

New Theory of Beauty

2015-03-08

our current theory of cure isn t working when did it stop today we can t cure most
diseases when cured few can be proven cured even the common cold the flu and measles
i ve had them all cured over 99 percent of cases are cured while medical theory there
is no cure for the same is true for many other diseases we need a theory of cure that
encompasses every curable medical condition or disease this book is the first step on
that path cure is defined by cause every curable medical condition has a present
cause that when addressed results in a cure of course many diseases are compound and
complex having multiple causes often causing other diseases themselves there is



plenty of complexity to study cure we simplify first and then build our understanding
from a solid foundation there are exactly two basic types of illness causes resulting
in exactly two types of cures an element of illness has a single cause the cause of
an illness might be found in diet body mind spirit community or environment of the
afflicted the illness element is cured when the cause has been successfully addressed
once an illness is cured that cure is permanent no cure is permanent if the cause
occurs again a new illness might occur this logic applies to every cure cures are
forward movements in life we can only go forward in life not backwards no cure is
perfect perfect cures are a myth real cures are real both healing and curing function
by addressing the basic causes of illness healing cures are unconscious intentional
actions that successfully address the cause of an illness no healing cure is perfect
even when the results are better than before curing consists of intentional personal
community and medical actions that address the cause of an illness caring is
attention by self and community to address the signs and symptoms of disease to aid
and facilitate healthy tolerance of the signs and symptoms of disease and to aid and
facilitate cures

Love Is a Story

1999-06-03

after two generations of emphasis on governmental inefficiency and the need for
deregulation we now see growing interest in the possibility of constructive
governance alongside public calls for new smarter regulation yet there is a real
danger that regulatory reforms will be rooted in outdated ideas as the financial
crisis has shown neither traditional market failure models nor public choice theory
by themselves sufficiently inform or explain our current regulatory challenges
regulatory studies long neglected in an atmosphere focused on deregulatory work is in
critical need of new models and theories that can guide effective policy making this
interdisciplinary volume points the way toward the modernization of regulatory theory
its essays by leading scholars move past predominant approaches integrating the
latest research about the interplay between human behavior societal needs and
regulatory institutions the book concludes by setting out a potential research agenda
for the social sciences

A New Theory of Cure

2021-09-08

in biocultural creatures samantha frost brings feminist and political theory together
with findings in the life sciences to recuperate the category of the human for
politics challenging the idea of human exceptionalism as well as other theories of
subjectivity that rest on a distinction between biology and culture frost proposes
that humans are biocultural creatures who quite literally are cultured within the
material social and symbolic worlds they inhabit through discussions about carbon the
functions of cell membranes the activity of genes and proteins the work of oxygen and
the passage of time frost recasts questions about the nature of matter identity and
embodiment in doing so she elucidates the imbrication of the biological and cultural
within the corporeal self in remapping the relation of humans to their habitats and
arriving at the idea that humans are biocultural creatures frost provides new
theoretical resources for responding to political and environmental crises and for
thinking about how to transform the ways we live

Government and Markets

2010

intense resonant and deeply literary this account of an american poetics shows how
today s consumerist and conformist culture subverts the imagination of a free people
poetry the author maintains is central to any coherent vision of life



Biocultural Creatures

2016-06-10

robert lanza is one of the most respected scientists in the world a us news world
report cover story called him a genius and a renegade thinker even likening him to
einstein lanza has teamed with bob berman the most widely read astronomer in the
world to produce biocentrism a revolutionary new view of the universe every now and
then a simple yet radical idea shakes the very foundations of knowledge the startling
discovery that the world was not flat challenged and ultimately changed the way
people perceived themselves and their relationship with the world for most humans of
the 15th century the notion of earth as ball of rock was nonsense the whole of
western natural philosophy is undergoing a sea change again increasingly being forced
upon us by the experimental findings of quantum theory and at the same time towards
doubt and uncertainty in the physical explanations of the universe s genesis and
structure biocentrism completes this shift in worldview turning the planet upside
down again with the revolutionary view that life creates the universe instead of the
other way around in this paradigm life is not an accidental byproduct of the laws of
physics biocetnrism takes the reader on a seemingly improbable but ultimately
inescapable journey through a foreign universe our own from the viewpoints of an
acclaimed biologist and a leading astronomer switching perspective from physics to
biology unlocks the cages in which western science has unwittingly managed to confine
itself biocentrism will shatter the reader s ideas of life time and space and even
death at the same time it will release us from the dull worldview of life being
merely the activity of an admixture of carbon and a few other elements it suggests
the exhilarating possibility that life is fundamentally immortal the 21st century is
predicted to be the century of biology a shift from the previous century dominated by
physics it seems fitting then to begin the century by turning the universe outside in
and unifying the foundations of science with a simple idea discovered by one of the
leading life scientists of our age biocentrism awakens in readers a new sense of
possibility and is full of so many shocking new perspectives that the reader will
never see reality the same way again

A New Theory for American Poetry

2009-06-30

this is a reproduction of a book published before 1923 this book may have occasional
imperfections such as missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc that
were either part of the original artifact or were introduced by the scanning process
we believe this work is culturally important and despite the imperfections have
elected to bring it back into print as part of our continuing commitment to the
preservation of printed works worldwide we appreciate your understanding of the
imperfections in the preservation process and hope you enjoy this valuable book the
below data was compiled from various identification fields in the bibliographic
record of this title this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to ensure
edition identification curiosa mathematica a new theory of parallels part 1 3 reprint
lewis carroll macmillan 1890 mathematics general mathematics mathematics general
parallels geometry

Biocentrism

2010-05-18

with today s digital technology the image is no longer a stable representation of the
world but a programmable view of a database that is updated in real time it no longer
functions as a political and iconic representation but plays a vital role in
synchronic data to data relationships it is not only part of a program but it
contains its own operating code the image is a program in itself softimage aims to
account for that new reality taking readers on a journey that gradually undoes our
unthinking reliance on the apparent solidity of the photographic image and building
in its place an original and timely theorization of the digital image in all its
complexity one that promises to spark debate within the evolving fields of image
studies and software studies



Curiosa Mathematica

2014-02

theory of the earth is a combination reference and textbook that every exploration
geologist and research scientist should have on his her bookshelf it is also suitable
for advanced undergraduate as well as graduate level geophysics courses the emphasis
is on the origin evolution structure and composition of the earth s interior it
treats the pertinent aspects of solid state physics thermodynamics geochemistry
petrology and seismology in sufficient detail for all who seek current information on
geochemistry solid state physics and physics of the earth or planets

Softimage

2015-09-01

this innovative book presents state of the art thinking on using transactional
analysis ta to change the structure relationships and culture in organizations the
book is arranged according to the three levels of organizations described by eric
berne the structural interpersonal and psychodynamic levels and the chapters expand
on his concepts at each level with contributions by an international range of authors
incorporating a selection of practical case studies the book illuminates key themes
including group and team dynamics psychological safety emotion and most
foundationally boundaries exploring the tensions of boundaries that can determine
both the stability of a system as well as its innovative potential this book provides
a strong structural framework for ta coaches consultants and analysts as well as
other professionals working with and within organizations

Theory of the Earth

1989

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the
original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you
will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in
the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the
work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this
work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to
the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

New Theory and Practice of Transactional Analysis in
Organizations

2021-11-11

a guide for families to thrive in the midst of the tumultuous teen years and the
culmination of the author s twenty five years of experience in both conventional
psychology and alternative methods in her decades of practice and academic research
dr christa santangelo a psychologist and assistant clinical professor at the
university of california san francisco has seen many relationships devastated by the
emotional hurricane that teenagers can inflict on a family yet dr santangelo also
understands how that conflict can be resolved and a new way forward mapped together
between parents and teen in a new theory of teenagers she gives parents the advice
tips support and big picture overview needed to see the teen years as an
opportunities for growth and positive relationship changes with counterintuitive
steps such as endure emotions she offers hope and empowerment dr santangelo asserts
that parents have a far greater impact on conflict with their teen than they may



realize metaphorically handing parents back the power to shift the situation to
harmony and dr santangelo does it with a fresh and multi dimensional approach to the
parent teen relationship by integrating conventional psychology with alternative
methods including yoga and meditation intended to work on building trust sitting with
and understanding emotions and seeing room for positivity in the midst of it all

A New Theory of Vision, and Other Writings

2015-08-24

this book offers a new theory of federalism the work critically discusses traditional
federal theories and builds on theories that focus on the dynamics of federalism it
offers a definition of federalism and federal organizations that encompasses both new
and old types of multi tiered system unlike traditional federal theory it is well
suited to research both multinational and mononational systems it also takes into
account the complexity of these systems with bodies of governance at the local
regional national and supranational level the book is divided into three parts the
first part outlines the contours of dynamic federalism based on a critical overview
of traditional federal theory the second part develops comprehensive indexes to
measure autonomy and cohesion of multi tiered systems and the third part focuses on
the dynamics of federal organizations with a special focus on institutional hubs for
change dynamic federalism will be an essential resource for legal social economic and
political scholars interested in federalism regionalism and de centralization

A New Theory of Teenagers

2018-11-27

based on author s thesis doctoral oxford university 2009 under title opportunity
pluralism

Dynamic Federalism

2021-03-09

we need a new philosophy of the earth geological time used to refer to slow and
gradual processes but today we are watching land sink into the sea and forests
transform into deserts we can even see the creation of new geological strata made of
plastic chicken bones and other waste that could remain in the fossil record for
millennia or longer crafting a philosophy of geology that rewrites natural and human
history from the broader perspective of movement thomas nail provides a new
materialist kinetic ethics of the earth that speaks to this moment climate change and
other ecological disruptions challenge us to reconsider the deep history of minerals
atmosphere plants and animals and to take a more process oriented perspective that
sees humanity as part of the larger cosmic and terrestrial drama of mobility and flow
building on his earlier work on the philosophy of movement nail argues that we should
shift our biocentric emphasis from conservation to expenditure flux and planetary
diversity theory of the earth urges us to rethink our ethical relationship to one
another the planet and the cosmos at large

Bottlenecks

2014

this book presents a unique and intuitively compelling way of understanding how
humans think it argues that narratives are the natural mode of thinking that the urge
to think narratively reflects known neurological processes and that although
narrative thinking is a product of evolution it enables us to transcend our
evolutionary limits and actively shape our own futures in remarkably engaging
language the authors describe how the currency of neural activity in the brain is
transformed into the qualitatively different currency of conscious experience the
everyday purposeful story like experience with which we all are familiar the book
then examines the nature of thought and how it leads to purposeful action discussing
among other concerns how memories about the past perceptions about the present and



expectations about the future are structured as plausible coherent narratives by
causation purpose and time and how errors are introduced into one s narratives both
naturally and by other people often intentionally and how those errors bias one s
expectations about the future and the actions taken or not taken as a consequence
each of these discussions is followed by a commentary that ties them to interesting
facts and questions from throughout the physical and social sciences the book is
concluded with the argument that narrative thought is what is meant when one uses the
word mind

Theory of the Earth

2021-04-27

what is time the janus point offers a ground breaking solution to one of the greatest
mysteries in physics for over a century the greatest minds have sought to understand
why time seems to flow in one direction ever forward in the janus point julian
barbour offers a radically new answer it doesn t at the heart of this book barbour
provides a new vision of the big bang the janus point from which time flows in two
directions its currents driven by the expansion of the universe and the growth of
order in the galaxies planets and life itself what emerges is not just a
revolutionary new theory of time but a hopeful argument about the destiny of our
universe both a work of literature and a masterpiece of scientific thought lee smolin
author of the trouble with physics profound original accessible to anyone who has
pondered the mysteries of space and time martin rees astronomer royal takes on
fundamental questions offering a new perspective on how the universe started and
where it may be headed science magazine

A New Theory of Mind

2016-05-11

this volume collects together newton s principal philosophical writings for the first
time

The Janus Point

2020-12-03

society needs whistleblowers yet to speak up and expose wrongdoing often results in
professional and personal ruin drawing on the stories of men and women who reported
unethical and illegal conduct in corporations kate kenny explains why this is so and
what must be done to protect those who have the courage to expose the truth

Isaac Newton: Philosophical Writings

2004-11-18

this is a new theory of physics that agrees with experiment explains and solves the
dozens of mysteries in physics is based on well proven classical fluid dynamic theory
solves the mysteries of dark energy and dark matter and finds that our universe will
last forever this theory is refreshingly different from einstein s relativity string
theory standard theory etc

Whistleblowing

2019-04-01

new private law theory is pluralist comparative application oriented transnational
and reflects critical approaches



A New Theory on the Treatment of Cancer, Scrofula, and
Other Malignant Diseases

1872

in this book i revised the concepts of space and time the book presents a new theory
of space time and gravity that is a new and improved version of einstein s and newton
s models and in agreement with physical experiments the physical model is based on a
new scientific method that i developed

A New Theory of Physics and Our Universe

2021-10-31

this book argues that a conscientiously objecting medical professional should receive
an exemption only if the grounds of an objector s refusal are reasonable it defends a
detailed contextual account of public reasonability suited for healthcare which
builds from the overarching concept of rawlsian public reason the author analyzes the
main competing positions and maintains that these other views fail precisely due to
their systematic inattention to the grounding reasons behind a conscientious
objection he argues that any such view is plausible to the extent that it mimics the
reason giving requirement for conscience objections defended in this work only
reasonable objections can defeat the prior professional obligation to assign primacy
to patient well being therefore one who refuses a patient s request for a legally
available medically indicated and safe service must be able to explain the grounds of
their objection in terms understandable to other citizens within the public
institutional structure of medicine the book further offers a novel policy proposal
to deploy the reasonability view establishing conscientious objector status in
medicine it concludes that the reasonability view is a viable and attractive position
in this debate a new theory of conscientious objection in medicine justification and
reasonability will be of interest to researchers and advanced students working in
bioethics medical ethics and philosophy of medicine as well as thinkers interested in
the intersections between law medical humanities and philosophy

New Private Law Theory

2021-03-18

A New Theory of Gravity

2017-04-22

A New Theory of Conscientious Objection in Medicine

2020-04-19

A Sketch of a New Theory of Elementary Particles

1992
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